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WHO IS WORKING ON THE
GUIDELINES?

WHY DEVELOP
GUIDELINES?
We want every preterm
baby no matter where
they are born for the best
chance of success.
Currently variation of
care is associated with
differences in survival,
morbidity, growth, and
neurodisability. 
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Steering Group and Guideline Development Group members
come from all over New Zealand – meet our team.

We have obtained a Health Research Project Grant to develop Aotearoa Nutrition Guidelines
for Preterm Babies. The guidelines will be developed by a multidisciplinary Guideline  
Development group over the next two years. This is a first of the series of newsletters that we
will send to update you on our progress.



We are developing these guidelines with
a Health Research Grant and the support
of a multidisciplinary Guideline
Development Group to ensure they are
based on up-to-date evidence, they are
straight-forward for busy health workers
and capture what is important to parents
and whānau. Our HRC grant will develop
Aotearoa-specific nutrition guidelines for
preterm babies over the next two years
that tackle the substantial variation in
nutritional practice across the country. 

WHAT HAVE
WE DONE 

Steering Group
members have
been meeting

since earlier this
year. The
Guideline

Development
Group had their
first face to face
meeting on the
18 August and
continues to

meet every two
months. It was a
busy day where

we came up
with key

outcomes and
defined the

scope and topics
the guideline

will cover.

 Next steps over the coming months are
developing specific research questions,
evidence review and appraisal, and
identifying research gaps in the evidence
within an Aotearoa New Zealand context.
Guidelines will be based on the most up to
date evidence. It’s a busy few months ahead
for the team. 

HOW WE DEVELOP
GUIDELINES

To  receive newsletter updates or further information contact:
catherine.belfield-haines@auckland.ac.nz


